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	PRESS RELEASE



CTIA found dangerous dummy on Facebook

(Ústí nad Labem, November 12, 2018) Inspectors of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority in Ústí nad Labem discovered a dangerous dummy with a clip that was offered via Facebook. The product can break into sharp parts and pose a serious risk to the baby. "If inhaled, released small parts can pose a serious risk of suffocation to the youngest children. It may also cause damage to the digestive tract if the broken parts are swallowed. The Czech Trade Inspection Authority banned displaying, offering of the toy or putting it on the market," said the Ústí CTIA Director Renata Linhartová.

The Czech Trade Inspection Authority of the Ústí nad Labem Region and the Liberec Region carried out an inspection of a dummy and a clip on Facebook. The product was subject to tests following the safety parameters from the view of the requirements for baby dummies and also in view of the requirements for dummy holders.
The product didn’t comply with the benchmark parameters on the baby dummy, since it isn’t permissible for any article to be affixed to the dummy with a glue. It is also impermissible that on them there is a shape that can be separated or broken into several parts. In this case, small and sharp cuts occurred, which are a risk factor for infants. The product didn’t comply with the required parameters for dummy holders. The length of the string doesn’t comply with the requirements of the standard. The consistency of the additional parts is insufficient. If small parts occur, there is a risk of swallowing them.

[image: image2.png]



Contact:       Spokesperson of the CTIA
                                                            Phone:
+420 296 366 233  
                       Mgr. Jiří Fröhlich
                                                            Mobile: 
+420 602 105 376

                                                            E-mail:
mluvci@coi.cz

